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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Our second Interim Progress Reports (IPR) were back-packed home with your child on January 24, 2014. Please review the IPR and complete the student goal section with your child. Then, sign and return the tear-off portion of the IPR to your child’s teacher no later than Friday, February 7, 2014.
For the safety of all children, pedestrians and motorists, it is imperative that you drop off in the front of the building curbside (next to the curb, not in the middle of the street) We appreciate your efforts and cooperation.
On March 27, 2014 the PTA will be hosting its annual card party at Maestro’s Caterers. This is a wonderful opportunity to show your school spirit and support our school. Everyone is cordially invited to attend. Tickets are available through the PTA.  I hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Charles Sperrazza

February Calendar

Friday, February 14 – Heart Day – separate flyer to be sent out.

School will be closed Monday, February 17th through Friday, February 21 for Winter Break. 
Promotion Notification

It is essential that you meet with your child’s teacher if you received a letter concerning promotion to the next grade.  Hopefully this early notification will prevent a holdover.  Adjustments in your child’s school program and additional help from the home will be needed for your child to progress!  Any questions or concerns feel free to call Mr. Sperrazza.
100th Day of School Celebration

Friday, February 14th – we’ve been counting the days!


Importance of Eating Breakfast – Breakfast is the most important meal of the day.  It helps you concentrate on your schoolwork for better performance in class and gives you physical strength and endurance the whole day.
Sick Children

Please do not send your child to school if he or she is not feeling well.  This is for their benefit, as well as, the other children in their class.  Please send in a doctor’s note when they return.   As per Dept. of Education Regulations, under no circumstances are children to carry any prescription drugs or over the counter medicine to school.  This includes simple aspirin, cold pills, as well as, asthma pumps, etc.

Should your child require medication to be given in school on a daily basis, please ask the office for a 504 Form, which must be completed by your family doctor.

Kindergarten Registration for 2014-2015

If your child will enter kindergarten next year (born in 2009) there is a new application system called Kindergarten Connect.  Enrollment will begin on January 13 and end February 14, 2014.  Families can enroll in one of three ways:

· Online using Kindergarten Connect at www.nyc.gov/schools/kindergarten
· In person at an Enrollment Office 

1230 Zerega Avenue, Bronx, NY

(8am-3pm, Monday through Friday)

· [image: image1.wmf]Over the phone by calling 718-935-2400 (8am – 6pm, Monday through Friday)

February 11th – Spirit Sale - $1.00
February 27th – PTA Meeting at 6:30 p.m.

Annual Card Party – March 27th at Maestro’s.  Tickets are $40.00.  Separate notice will be sent out.
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COMING SOON!


The New York City Department of Education’s Learning Environment Survey for all parents.  

I hope this year more parents will make their voices heard by completing the survey.  Remember your opinion can make a difference, so please complete your surveys.

This month we will be having three workshops:

February 06, 2014 at 8:15am – Attendance Cafe

February 12, 2014 at 6:00pm – Homework Help

February 13, 2014 at 6:30pm – NYS Testing Parent Workshop Grades 2-5
We greatly appreciate your involvement to increase our Parent Engagement at P.S. 108.

Enjoy your break!

( Mrs. Santiago (
